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DATE:      May 15, 2019

TO:           Community Service Commission

FROM:     Community Services Manager

SUBJECT

Recommendation to the City Council to Adopt a Resolution Recognizing the Importance of the Census
2020

RECOMMENDATION

That the Commission recommends to the City Council the adoption of a resolution recognizing the
importance of Census 2020 and encouraging all residents to be counted.

SUMMARY

The City of Hayward, in conjunction with Alameda County, is preparing for the upcoming Census 2020.
The goal is to ensure that Hayward residents get their fair share of federal resources and that an accurate
count of the Hayward community is performed.  Due to political sentiments expressed at the federal level,
Census 2020 stands to be one of the most difficult in census history. As a result, the City is planning to
leverage its partnerships and be creative and extensive in its outreach to ensure that the Hayward
community, especially its most vulnerable and “hard-to-count” populations, are counted.

ATTACHMENTS

Attachment I - Staff Report
Attachment II - Resolution
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